D.A.V PUBLIC SCHOOL NTPC, FARIDABAD

CLASSES LKG-XII

Circulargjor ¢rb! ’ 08| DATE: 3.04.2021

Dear Parent
As circulated carlier we are cagerly waiting to welcome back our students to our school and its vibrant
campus with confidence from 5 April 2021 ( Monday) for the new session 2021-22. As you are already
aware that we were successfully running offline classes for classes VI to XII in past three months. Now we
have planned for OFFLINE classes for classes I to V also. For which many of you have already consented
through Google form link circulated to you on 24.03.2021.
Link of the same is being circulated again in case you have missed it previously.

LINK: htlps://forms.glc/fmwvuchSolDdtPrS — .
Please fill and submit by 4.04.2021 positively. In case you are not willing to send your ward for the offline
classes kindly contact concerned coordinator personally between 9:00 am to 10:00 am.
School is following COVID -19 guidelines as per the Social Advisory Norms by the Ministry of Health and

Family Welfare. Social distancing and safety protocols are in practice through proper thermal screening,
disinfestation and regular sanitization of the school campus.

Please find below the schedule of New Academic Session: _
CLASSES MODE OF TEACHING START DATE
LKG-UKG Online 5.04.2021
I- X1I Offline 5.04.2021

e School timings w.e.f 05.04.2021 will be 10:00 am to 1:00 pm

Transport facility is available on limited routes initially. Kindly visit our school website for the
details or contact our Transport Th ¢harge - Mr.Tarun or Transport Coordinator-Ms. Nishi Arora
Transport charges will be applicable w.e.f April for the students who are availing school transport as

per the consent sent to us through Google Form link.
Fee details for the session 2021-22 have been uploaded on our school website. Fee may be deposited

through online/RTGS/NEFT/Google Pay
Books are available for sale between 8:30 am -10:00 am till 10/04.2021 for classes LKG-VIIL.
Kindly intimate any change in the address or mobile number in writing to the School Office to avail

better communication.
In order to reinforce Covid-19 safety protocols please strictly adhered to the guidelines given below:

> Consent from parents is must to attend the offline classes. It should be submitted on

05.04.2021.
» Send your ward in proper summer school uniform.
% The students should wear masks; carry their own water bottles and sanitizers to the

school daily.
» Please ensure that your ward should have proper nutritious meal in the morning

o before coming to school.
> Note: All the parents are requested to clear the pending dues for the session 2020-21 if

any and dues for the current session 2021-2022 by 9.04.2021 ( Friday).

> For any query contact:
> LKG-II- Ms. Nishi Arora( Coordinator) 9891740741
> II-VIII  Ms. Ambika Sharma ( Coordinator) 9811789981
> IX-XII  Ms. Ritu Rana ( Coordinator) 9811275972
> Transport In charge Mr. Tarun Parashar 9891496474
We truly look forward to receiving your support in full measure.
Regards
Alka Arora \
Principal M
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